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Members of the community are invited to view and make comment on the following proposed road 
names. 

Application No RN2024/00003 

Related Development 
Application No 

DA2021/01386 

Location 164-172 Lake Road Elermore Vale NSW 2287 

Lots A & B DP417019 

Lots 1 & A DP417903 

Lots 10 & 12 DP1189959 

Responsible Officer Joe Parmenter, Land Information Specialist 

Responsible Officer Contact No 4974 2513 

Notice/Submission period 29 April 2025 to 19 May 2025 

 

Exhibition 

City of Newcastle is proposing the following: 
 
Naming of 3 new public roads as part of 42 lot Torrens title subdivision in Elermore Vale. 
 
These roads need to be named to facilitate addressing allocation and to aid emergency service location 
and service delivery to the new lots. 
 
The new names have been approved by the NSW Geographical Names Board. Members of the 
community are invited to view and make comment on the proposed road names. 
 
Please see the below table and location map: 
 

Proposed Road Name Suburb Name Origin Road Extent Description 

Broadbent Place Elermore Vale The name commemorates 
James Broadbent, a convict 
worker who oversaw much of 
the coal mining work in the 
early settlement of 
Newcastle. 

The road begins at its 
intersection with Menzies 
Chase and continues in a 
south-western direction for 141 
metres, then in a south-eastern 
direction for 206 metres, before 
coming to an end in a T-shaped 
cul-de-sac. 

Lycett Close Elermore Vale The name commemorates 
Joseph Lycett, a convict who 
was sent to Newcastle in 
1815 for forgery. He was a 
talented artist who produced 
well-known paintings of the 
early settlement and 
landscape, including those 
depicting Indigenous life and 
culture. 

The road begins at its 
intersection with Broadbent 
Place and continues in a south-
eastern direction for 145 metres 
before coming to an end in a 
cul-de-sac. 

Menzies Chase Elermore Vale The road name 
commemorates Sir Charles 
Menzies, a Royal Marines 
officer who was tasked with 
founding the settlement of 
Newcastle in 1804. 

The road begins at its 
intersection with Lake Road 
and continues in a north-
western direction for 296 
metres before coming to an 
end. 
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Location Map: 
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Submissions 

Any person, during the specified submission period, may make submissions to the City of Newcastle 
concerning the proposed road names.  The submissions must specify: 

- the grounds of support or objection. 
- quote RN2024/00003 as the application number; and 
- include the submitter’s name, address, contact number and preferably an email address. 

 
Please note: Submissions will only be considered that directly relate to the proposed road names. Any 
references to the approved development are unable to be considered as part of this road naming 
process.  
 
Submissions must be made in writing and should be lodged via the online submission form on City of 
Newcastle's website. 

Submission closing date 

Submissions must be received by 5.00 pm on 19 May 2025. 

City of Newcastle 

Phone: 02 4974 2000 

Online: newcastle.nsw.gov.au/contact-us 

Address: 12 Stewart Avenue Newcastle West NSW 2302 

 
 

http://www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au/RN-submission
https://www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au/contact-us

